
Adoption Statement 

In accordance with the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 
2012, notice is hereby given that Harrogate Borough Council adopted the Green 
Infrastructure Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) on 6 November 2014. 

The SPD seeks to enhance the natural and built environment of the District by helping 
applicants and developers ensure that proposals for development make the most of 
opportunities to improve existing and create new green infrastructure and will be used as a 
material consideration when considering planning applications.  

Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the SPD, may apply to the High Court for 
permission to apply for judicial review of that decision, and that any such application must be 
made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD 
was adopted. 

The adopted SPD including the Consultation Statement and Schedule of Responses can 
be viewed at www.harrogate.gov.uk  

If you have any questions on the SPD, please contact the Planning Policy team on 01423 
500600 or via planningpolicy@harrogate.gov.uk  

Dave Allenby 

Head of Planning and Development 
Harrogate Borough Council 
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